AINSLIE FOOTBALL CLUB
Annual General Meeting - 13 December 2015

The 85t AGM of the Ainslie Football Club commenced at 10am last
Sunday to a well attended audience of Football Members, upstairs at
the Ainslie Football and Social Club.

Reports from,

[an Muir, President;
Craig Wallace, General Manager; and
James Barrett, Deputy Treasurer.

were presented to the members with a particular focus on the Club’s
decision to move away from the NEAFL competition in 2016, and the
impact of the introduction of a points system in the AFL Canberra
Division 1 competition.

Following a review of Nominations of Directors by Returning Officer
Lionel James, the membership were advised that 9 nominations had
been received and so the following people were elected as Directors:

James Barrett (returning)
Brett Hanna (returning)
Simon Holt (returning)
Matthew Jamieson (returning)
Troy Klep (returning)
[an Muir (returning)
John O'Loughlin (returning)
Lee Phillips (returning)
Len Hatch (new)

The efforts of retiring director Gary Paine were acknowledged and
noted by the members. Thanks Gary.

A nomination for Life Membership for Greg Vickers was presented to
the members. The nomination was unanimously accepted. It was
fantastic to see so many of the Vickers family in the room to share
this extremely deserving award with Greg. Details of Greg's
contributions will be provided soon.

There being no other business, the meeting closed.

[At the Ainslie Football & Social Club AGM Anthony White and Greg
Vickers (a big day) were both elected to Life Membership.]



